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The Partnership for Maternal, Newborn and Child Health [1] (PMNCH) has released a report from its recent 
consultation process  [2]on the Global Financing Facility (GFF) in support of Every Woman Every Child.

This report has been developed to provide a timely and constructive input to the GFF business planning process, and
as such, will feed in more broadly to the 2015 development of an updated Global Strategy for Women’s, Children’s
and Adolescents’ Health. 

The report synthesises the views gathered over five weeks from more than 1400 individuals and organisations who
contributed to the consultation. The NCD Alliance response highlighted the economic and social benefits of including
NCDs in the program, and encouraged the GFF to ensure NCDs are an essential component of any plan.

Download full report and recommendations here [3]
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